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Office of Criminal Justice Assistance 
1535 Old Hot Springs Road, # 10 
Carson City, Nevada 89706-0676 

Telephone (775) 687-1500 • Fax (775) 687-4171 
www.ocj.nv.gov 

 

Ms. Renee Baker, Director 
North Las Vegas Community Correctional Center  
2250 Las Vegas Blvd North, Suite 900 
North Las Vegas, NV 89030-5873 
 
Dear Ms. Baker: 
                                                                                                                           
Re: Grant Award # 20-JAG-14 
 
Congratulations! The Office of Criminal Justice Assistance (OCJA) is pleased to inform you that the 

North Las Vegas Community Correctional Center’s “Reducing Recidivism Through Risk 

Assessment” project has been awarded $37,000 in funding for the 2020 Edward Byrne Memorial 

Justice Assistance Grant (JAG). Your organization’s grant award number is 20-JAG-14. Please refer 

to this number on all documents pertaining to this project including e-mail transmissions. Your 

grant’s anticipated period of performance is January 1 through December 31, 2021. There have 

been changes to OCJA’s Assurances and Special Conditions, as well as financial and progress 

reporting. Please be sure your organization reads everything carefully and contacts me with 

questions: mbledsoe@dps.state.nv.us or (775) 687-1505. 

 

Review and sign all signature blocks in the assurances and certificate packet by electronic signature 
or blue ink, if physically signing, and email a color scanned copy, or return the paper copy, to my 
attention at OCJA. In addition, please sign the Grant Award. Once OCJA reviews the packet and 
approves the award, a fully executed signed Grant Award and an Authorization to Proceed (ATP) 
will be sent to your organization. 
 
I look forward to working with you in this next year.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Marie Bledsoe 
Grants and Projects Analyst 
Department of Public Safety 
Office of Criminal Justice Assistance 
 

Steve Sisolak 

Governor 

George Togliatti 

Director 

 

Sheri Brueggem ann 

Deputy Director 

 

Victoria H auan 

Administrator 
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